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Bless Our Teachers
AUDREY MILLER &
MADISON WEBB

Oye! (Hey!) BOT’s “This OR That” Fiesta
was superb!  All the fixings for a Taco
Bar complete with chocolate brownies
for dessert.  Bravo! (Well Done!)
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What's On Now
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10/2
Parents In Prayer

8:15 a.m.
Outside @ Station 3 Coffee - Shawnee
Remaining Wednesdays in MCA Conference Room

10/4
MCA’s Late Night at Wendy’s

22510 Midland Drive - Shawnee

10/7
BOT’s “This OR That” Breakfast

See sign-up genius to volunteer!

10/9
Restaurant Night

Sombrero’s - Shawnee
11am - 9 pm

10/21
Family Skate Night

6-8 pm
10440 Mastin St - Overland Park

10/25
MCA’s Late Night at Wendy’s

22510 Midland Drive - Shawnee

Parents In Prayer 
CASSIE ISAACSON &
RICHELLE TAKESHIMA

Join us this month for prayer!  The first week
we will meet outside at Station 3 Coffee in
Shawnee for fellowship.  Weeks 2-5, we will
pray for our 7th grade, 6th grade, 5th grade
and 4th grade. See you there!

Mom's Night Out
MARISSA RIEDER

First event coming Winter 2024!
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What's Trending @ MAP?

Secondary Locker Hugs
JENNY FRIEDERICHS ,  KASSIE
CASTANEDA,  KAREN NISSEN,
MELANIE HAYES ,  MEGAN
REISCHMANN

THANK YOU to the team of volunteers
that joined in the preparation and
hanging of Locker Hugs on September
9th...they are adorable!

Hey there, MCA Parents!

MAP worked very hard all summer to
plan amazing things for the teachers this
school year! Recently, the teachers
enjoyed two lunches provided by Bless
Our Teachers and now they can apply for
one of two $500 grants through our
Second Annual Teacher Curriculum
Resource Grant! Your generosity in your
contributions through the Un-Fundraiser
is truly making a difference in the lives
of our teachers! It will enable our
educators to further enrich the
curriculum and support MCA subject-
area objectives, benefiting the entire
study body. 

I hope you feel proud of the positive
impact you're making in the lives of our
students and teachers. Your generosity
means the world to us, and I'm confident
that the effects of your contributions will
be felt throughout our school community
for years to come. I’m so grateful for the
incredible support from our parent
community, I’m looking forward to the
continued success of MCA and the
amazing opportunities that lie ahead!

Cori, MAP President

Restaurant Night
BETH COLLINS

Swing by Wendy’s after the high school
home football games on October 4th
and October 25th!  And October 9th,
mark your calendar for dinner out at
Sombrero’s!

Teacher's P.E.T.
NATALIE ROBBINS

Thank you for all of the amazing
photos showing us how you
celebrated your faculty or staff
member during the Back-to-School
blessing!

MCA Activities
RACHEL BAUMLER

Grab your friends!  It’s time for Glow
Skate at Skate City in Overland Park!


